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NSW CIS PRIMARY SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS
On Thursday 18 March, nine Thomas Hassall students represented the College at the
NSW Combined Independent Schools Primary Swimming Championships at Sydney
International Aquatic Centre in Homebush.

Our students competed in the Junior boys and Junior Girls relay events, as well as some swimmers
competing in individual swimming races.  

Congratulations to: Stephanie A, Jessica A, Cooper D, Isaac E, Sabrina H, Jonah I, Dakota
J, Eason M and Lucas P  on your awesome performance in swimming at the State
Championships.

Mrs Sharon Evans 
P-6 Sports Coordinator
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